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16 May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We are excited to share some exciting news regarding our new and improved enhanced music offer at 
Stockport Academy. As part of our commitment to providing enriching experiences for our students, we 
are thrilled to announce the introduction of our new group and individual model of instrument lessons. 
We believe that music plays a vital role in fostering creativity, discipline, and overall personal 
development in children. By offering these lessons, we aim to provide an appropriate opportunity for 
your child to explore their musical talents and enhance their appreciation for the arts.  
 
Group Instrument Lessons: 
We are delighted to offer group instrument lessons at the incredibly affordable price of £3.50 per week. 
These lessons will be conducted in small groups, allowing students to learn and grow together. It is a 
wonderful chance for your child to collaborate, build camaraderie, and develop their musical skills in a 
supportive and interactive environment. The cost for the entire term, which includes roughly 12 weeks, 
will amount to £40, payable on parent pay.  
 
Individual Instrument Lessons: 
For those seeking a more tailored approach looking to take examinations, we are also pleased to offer 
individual instrument lessons. Individual lessons will be priced at £19 per week (totalling to £228 per 
term), providing your child with more tailored guidance from our experienced music teachers at 
Stockport music service. This total cost can be split down into smaller payments on parent pay.  
 
To enroll your child in either the group or individual lessons, please complete the registration form by 
clicking here and submit by May 24th 2024.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office where you can 
direct any questions to myself or a member of the wider team. We are here to assist you in any way we 
can. 
 
We are excited about this new addition to our music program and look forward to witnessing the 
musical growth and development of your child. Thank you for your continued support and belief in the 
power of music education. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. S. Bocock 
Subject Lead of Music 
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